January 14, 1943.

Dean J. W. Twente, School of Education, University of Kansas.

Dear Dean Twente:

Lt. Col. R. L. Markley, who is former State Superintendent of Wyoming, an old College of Emporia man who took his Master's work here, writes me as per the enclosed letter. You doubtless had "Red" Markley in class.

When they come over I would like you to make arrangements to have luncheon with us. We will notify you ahead of time.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,

Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH Enc.